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There is a requirement for us to have clear branding for the family hub network 
going beyond 0-5, including services for older children and young people. Family 
survey data must show that most families are aware of the brand and have a 
positive association with this.   
 
Our communications team have commenced the work on developing the 
logo.  <Insert here how the brand has been developed – Comms to complete> 
 
We would ask you consider the two logo options provided below and feedback your 
views. 
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Examples of their use: - 
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To date the logo has been shared at the following meetings / events. 
• Early Help Place Based Approach Governance. 
• Family Improvement Boards Governance. 
• We Thrive – Parent Carer Forum event. 
• Ways of working group – SCAS. 

 
Feedback Analysis 
58 responses in total 

• 64% from parents 
• 2% Councilors 
• 2% Education Settings 
• 4% Staffordshire County Council Professionals 
• 28% Professionals  

 
Overall key themes for the feedback have been: -  

• More work is needed to co-produce the logo with young people, parents, 
carers, community, and professionals.  

• Needs to be less corporate looking. 
• More work is needed to make the logo more inclusive. 
• The current logos do not reflect the purpose of family hubs. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


